

1 Read the article. Then write and answer the questions.



Kayla Johnson was born in 1985 in Chicago. When she was twenty-two years old, she became a university professor. How did she do it? Well, she was an unusual child. When she was three, she used to read the newspaper at breakfast. She wrote her first short story when she was four and she could do her twelve-year-old brother's Maths homework when she was five.

Kayla didn't go to primary school or high school. She studied on her own before she went to university at the age of fourteen. Of course, she was much younger than the other students so she

didn't use to go out with them in the evenings. She preferred playing computer games at home.

Kayla got her degree when she was sixteen. Now she teaches Physics at a famous American university.

But that isn't all. Kayla is a fantastic musician. She started clarinet lessons a few months ago and she is already a member of the university orchestra. In the future she also wants to take tennis lessons. She used to play it when she was a child but she was terrible at it. 'One day I'd like to be really good!' she laughs.

1 what / Kayla / use to / do / at breakfast?

A: *What did Kayla use to do at breakfast?*

B: *She used to read the newspaper.*

2 she / use to / write / stories / for her brother?

A:

B:

3 what / she / could / do / when she was five?

A:

B:

4 where / she / use to / spend / the evenings / when she was a student?

A:

B:

5 she / could / play / the clarinet / when she was a child?

A:

B:

6 what sport / she / use to / play?

A:

B:

